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Setting a new benchmark in the fenestration industry, Simta
Astrix, over the years, has made its mark as Indias trusted
brand for uPVC windows and doors. The brand brings together
world-class technology and refined design to change how Indian
spaces are built, transforming Indias approach to construction
with stronger, smarter, and more stylish products.
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Pushing Boundaries: Simta Astrix, Top Brand in uPVC Windows
and Doors

Under Simta Group (established in 1991), Simta Astrix was
founded in 2013 to deliver high performance uPVC doors and
windows by leveraging German technology and global standards.
Today, it stands among the top brands in the uPVC windows and
doors market, trusted by architects, builders, and homeowners
and also as a go-to partner for fabricators across India. When
it comes to homes and commercial hubs, Simta Astrix shines for
their durable, weather-resistant, and design-driven door and
window solutions. Meeting all manufacturing and international
standards, the company employs high-quality raw materials and
cutting-edge European extrusion technology. Customer insight



backed by technical precision has helped the company scale new
heights  and  strengthen  its  market  presence  in  the  Indian
construction landscape.

Simta Astrix has built an efficient and responsive supply
ecosystem, anchored by 450+ fabrication partners.From Delhi,
Noida, Hyderabad, Bangalore, Chennai, Kolkata and more, Simta
Astrix’s pan-India reach and growing network of fabrication
experts empower the brand to serve diverse projects with speed
and consistency.

To  fill  the  gap  between  product  design  and  customer
aspirations, Simta Astrix has established Experience Centres
in  major  cities  such  as  Delhi,  Bangalore,  Chennai,  and
Coimbatore. The centres enable architects, developers, and end
users to engage directly with the products. Interested people
can visit to experience materials, finishes, configurations,
and  hardware.  It  is  a  place  to  make  product  selection  a
simplified, guided process.

The company has collaborated with some of the most well-known
players in real estate and construction companies as they work
alongside Puravankara Limited, Brigade Group, Sobha Limited
and many more. Simtas unique windows and doors solutions have
been  utilized  in  varied  projects,  including  residential
townships and commercial complexes, educational campuses and
healthcare  institutions.  They  have  demonstrated  their
versatility  to  meet  varied  architectural  needs.

More than the high-quality products, Simta Astrixs success
emerges from the strategically balanced mix of technological
advancement, skilled professionals, customer-first thinking,
and a commitment to excellence. Recognized as one of the top
brands in the market for uPVC windows and doors, the company
continues to earn the trust of industry professionals and end
users alike.

With modern homeowners and builders seeking smarter, stronger
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solutions,  performance  becomes  a  priority  in  urban
architecture. Simta Astrix keeps up as they scale up their
operations and introduce a broader range of door and window
systems. Simta Astrix thrives forward as they invest more in
research  and  development,  design  customization,  and
fabrication  support.  Establishing  higher  standards  for
building solutions in India, they deliver long-term value in
thermal efficiency, noise insulation, and aesthetics.

For more details on Simta Astrix and its new-age products,
visit the official website: simtaastrix.com.
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